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Dear Dr. Tsoukas, 
 
On behalf of the Canadian Hellenic Congress (CHC), I extend warm 
congratulations to you personally, and your entire “Anagenesis” 
team, on your victory at the Hellenic Community of Greater 
Montreal (HCGM) elections of June 12, 2022. 
 
Given your election campaign’s vision of inclusion, and all that it 
entails, I am certain that you will want to work in harmony and to 
collaborate with, not only the entire Board of Directors but also 
with, all organisations and members of our community at large, to 
fulfill your vision; a vision of transparency, hope, progress and 
growth of our beloved HCGM. 
  
On behalf of the CHC, I wish you courage, strength and 
determination, so that your vision can become a reality and – in 
this way – strengthen the HCGM’s ability to better provide 
educational, religious, social and cultural services to its members 
and to future generations. 
 
The CHC looks forward to collaborating with the HCGM and with 
you to promote our national/ethnic issues, in order to better defend 
and strengthen Hellenism. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Theodore Halatsis      
President 
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